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  Director for Music 
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Worship planning until mid-May took place - which includes the busy Lenten/Easter 

season. Many, many musicians have been scheduled over the next few months which will add to 

the dignity and beauty of our worship: choirs, soloists, bells, strings, flute, clarinet, brass, etc. 

 

I prepared and conducted the usual four weekly choir rehearsals (plus extra rehearsals 

with individuals) and practiced organ and piano for upcoming services. 

 

I’ve been preparing for upcoming concerts – musically, and writing and sending out 

publicity.  

 

I talked to the New Members Class about liturgy, our liturgical heritage, hymnody and 

opportunities for music making at Trinity. 

 

Also in January: 

Staff, Creative Worship, and individual meetings. 

Two funerals. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tim     


